
Glory be to Jesus Christ!   Glory be Forever! 

July 22, 2018 

 Epistle Reading:  1 Corinthians 1:10-18 Gospel Reading: Matthew 14:14-22 

Next Week: 1 Corinthians 3:9-17 Gospel Reading: Matthew 14:22-34 

*Take time to read the scriptures to prepare your heart and mind for Sunday’s Liturgy.   

 

 Services Sun., Jul. 29th  Martyr Callinicus 

 Hours 9:15 am 
 Divine Liturgy 9:30 am 

 

Announcements:   

Don’t forget to share your pictures from the Sunday, July 8th celebration to have 

them posted on the Church’s website by sending them to Matushka Denise at 

pagenealogygirl@gmail.com. 

Father Stephan will be attending the All-American Council in St. Louis this 

week leaving Sunday after Liturgy, returning Saturday the 28th.  While away, 

Father Larry Daniels has graciously agreed to cover pastoral needs and can be 

reached at (724) 836-2939. 

Please note:  There will be NO vespers on Saturday, July 28th. 

Please see the enclosed Thank You Note from Reader Matthew Kowasic to all 

HROC Parishioners which is currently posted on his Facebook Page.  Realizing 

that many would not see it, he forwarded it to Fr. Stephan for inclusion in the 

bulletin.   

SAVE THE DATE:  This year’s Annual Fall Festival will be held on Sunday, 

September 30th from 12 pm to 6 pm or until we’re sold out.  This means that we are in 

need of volunteers to give of their time and talent at Saturday Sessions and especially on 

Festival day!  Please become a member of our wonderful Kitchen Crew!  (Please see the 

vestibule bulletin board for a listing of all cooking sessions starting at 7 a.m. on Saturdays, 

unless otherwise noted.)  Your help and cooperation are always needed and appreciated!  

Come join in the fellowship while helping make Baba’s specialties. 

If cooking isn’t up your alley, help in the form of monetary donations are also needed with 

restocking of supplies!  A year in the life of our Parish has been busy with repasts, 

Presanctified Liturgy, special coffee hours, etc., and some of our festival supplies of wrapped 

silverware, takeout containers, plates, napkins, plastic wrap, foil, sterno, etc. have been put to 

good use, but have dwindled.  Can you help with restocking of the necessary supplies to help 

this year’s Festival run smoothly?  Thank you in advance with your help and God Bless.  See 

either Marie or Mary. 

Don’t forget!  -- When purchasing pop for your cookout this summer, please consider 
purchasing an extra case of pop and/or water and donating towards this worthy cause.   

Your donation(s) DIRECTLY contribute to the success of this 
endeavor!   

Collection: July 15th:  1,744 
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